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Across

4 The King of England 
had the power to 
grant ____  allowing 
settlement in North 
America. (8)

7 Over time, the native 
peoples came to see 
the settlers as ____ 
who would take over 
their land. (8)

9 _____ arrived in 
Virginia against their 
will in 1619. (8)

10 The General 
Assembly included 
two citizen 
representatives, 
called ____ . (9)

14 _____ was the  
daughter of Chief 
Powhatan, and  
served as a contact 
between the native 
peoples and the 
English. (10)

15 Many settlers died of 
starvation and ____ . 
(7)

16 Jamestown was 
primarily an  _____ 
venture. (8)

17 ______ was the 
chief of many tribes. 
(8)

19 The ___ of England 
granted charters to 
the Virginia 
Company of 
London. (4)

20 The native people 
helped the settlers 
____ . (7)

21 The arrival of 
Africans made it 
possible to expand 
the _____  economy. 
(7)

Down

1 Settlers in 
Jamestown faced 
many ____ . (9)

2 Life in Jamestown 
became easier under 
the leadership of 
Captain ____ ___ . 
(4,5)

3 The arrival of ___ in 
1620 made it 
possible for settlers 
to have families. (5)

5 The charters gave 
English ____ to the 
settlers. (6)

6 In 1619, the 
governor of Virginia 
called a meeting of 
the General ______ . 
(8)

8 ______ was the first 
permanent English 
settlement in 
America. (9)

11 The General 
Assembly was the 
first _____ 
legislative body in 
English North 
America. (7)

12 Captain John Smith 
began ___ with the 
native peoples. (7)

13 With the arrival of 
women in 
Jamestown, the 
colony was on its 
way to becoming 
____ . (9)

14 The settlers founded 
Jamestown on a 
narrow______  
bordered on three 
sides by the James 
River. (9)

18 The Jamestown site 
was very marshy and 
lacked safe drinking 
___ . (5)


